Call for Expression of Interest

Appointment to Natural Resource Management Committee

The North Central Catchment Management Authority (CMA) is a statutory authority
that works to protect and enhance the integrity of our catchments and is seeking
expression of interest from community members for appointment to its Natural
Resource Management Committee (NEMC).

The NRMC is an integral part of the business that provides a local community
perspective on planning and works, and advises the North Central CMA Board on
regional strategy, investment priorities and community engagement activities.

Membership on the NRMC is for a two or four-year term and the North Central CMA is
interested to recruit new members as current memberships expire.

It is anticipated that members of the committee will have a mix of skills and
geographic representation. In particular, applicants who possess all or some of the
following attributes are encouraged to apply:

 Strong links to their local community in a business/and or community capacity

* The availahility to represent the North Central CMA at relevant community events
when required

* Community engagement skills

* Commitment to meeting monthly and the availability to review meeting
documentation

* Knowledge of natural resource management in North Central Victoria (preferred but
not essential)

NRMC members receive sitting fees and reimbursement for travel and other expenses
associated with NRMC business.

Intending applicants should obtain an information package from the North Central CMA
on (03) 5448-7124 or from www.ncecma.vic.gov.au
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will be accepted until 5 pm Friday 14 October.




